
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

RE: M2022029
RANDY KOKKINEN <rkokkinen@live.com> Mon, Sep 15, 2025 at 9:42 AM
To: "Elliott Russell (DNR-DRMS)" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Hi Elliott,

I would like to withdraw my request for the bond refund if possible. I would like to give the claim another shot
next year as I now may have the funds to continue.

Can you withdraw my request, or do I need to re-submit another form?

 Thank you

Randy Kokkinen

720-318-8053


